September 4, 2016

Dr. Ahmed M. El-Eshmawi Mount Sinai Hospital 1190 Fifth Ave. Box 1028 New York, New York 10029

Dear Dr. Ahmed:

As promised I am sending you the latest echo disc and report. Dr. Lense was pleased with the result, and I am hopeful you will be also.

I think of you often, and thank God that you came into my life and were able to give me a new life. Each day gives me more and more strength and ability to do things that I was not able to do long before my November, 2014 surgery. I am able to climb stairs and not be out of breath, to walk for an hour and feel wonderful, to drive to wherever and not tire. I do my own food and other shopping, cook my meals, and participate in a quilting circle with friends.

I will always be indebted to you ,and I pray you will continue to heal others as you did me. God Bless you.

With Gratitude,

lune